
Merry Christmas
FROM THE STAFF, MANAGEMENT & BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Beware of Gift 
Card Scams!

BNB hosted the 
Greenville Chamber 
of Commerce for 
Business After Hours 
in Greenville.

Read more about treasures from BNB’s past on our news page.

Bradford National 
Bank is proud to 
be a supporter and 
sponsor of the 
Clinton County 
CEO program. The 
bank supports this 
unique program in 
each of our 
communities.

Holiday Hours!

learn more at https://consum-
er.ftc.gov/articles/avoid-
ing-and-report-
ing-gift-card-scams

It’s also a good reminder to check your bank statement online 
frequently during the holiday season

DECEMBER 2024NEWS & EVENTS

Visit bradfordbank.com/travel-club to stay up to date on the 
many new Travel Club trips announced for 2025!

Gift Card Scams are running 
rampant this holiday season. 
Reminder: If anyone asks you 
to purchase and/or pay for 
anything using a gift card, it 
is always a scam. Always. The 
bad guys will contact you via 
phone, text, or email and try 
to sell or fix something for 
you. For payment, they will 
ask you to purchase gift 
cards (sometimes in the 
thousands of dollars) and 
then ask you to scratch off 
and share with them the 
activation code on the card.

Christmas Eve: Tuesday, Dec. 24 – All locations closed at noon
Christmas Day: Wednesday, Dec. 25 – All locations closed
New Year's Eve: Tuesday, Dec. 31 – All locations closed at 4:00
New Year's Day: Wednesday, Jan. 1 – All locations closed

Begining January 1, 2025, Bradford National Bank in Irvington 
will be closed on Saturdays. Our Centralia and Nashville 
locations will be open in the drive-up from 8am - 12pm and in 
the lobby from 9am - 12pm on Saturdays. 

TRAVEL CLUB
BNB

NEW HOURS
FOR CENTRALIA, NASHVILLE, & IRVINGTON


